
Daffodils Class 
Spring Newsletter 

Happy New Year!
Welcome back to school Daffodils Class and I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas Break. Myself and the team 

are looking forward to another busy term of learning with our little Daffodils.  

Some updates: 
We are going to have 9 children in Daffodils Class this term. A 
big welcome to our new pupil, Shaheer. 

We have also had some staffing changes so our team is now 
(from left to right), Amaal, Gulcan, Lillian, Nicola and Tapiwa. 

We are going to continue with our 
Weekend News. Please now use either 
the ‘Evidence for Learning’ app or email 
the class email with your pictures or 
videos. The class email address is: 
daffodils@lancasterian.manchester.sch.
uk
Please only email me with specific 
queries only regarding your child. 
Absences etc can go through the 
office, the diary or the class email. 

Please see attached: the spring 
timetable and an updated checklist. 
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